Letter to Father Rich

This year, Father Rich will Confirm our 8th graders. Candidates typically write a
letter to the presider of the Confirmation Mass, with information about
themselves. Below are some guidelines.

Dear Father Rich,

Paragraph 1: Write something about yourself- what are you studying in
school, which subjects do you enjoy, what are your interests and
hobbies, and what is your family like?

Paragraph 2: Why do you want to be confirmed? Why is the Catholic
faith important to you?

Paragraph 3: What is your Confirmation name and why did you select
it?

Paragraph 4: What service projects have you done? What did you learn
about service from these projects?

Closing: Thank him for celebrating the Sacrament of Confirmation with
you and write about something that you are looking forward to about the
ceremony.

Sincerely,
(Your Name)





